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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON FUTURE COUNCIL 
MEETING AGENDA AND WORKLOAD PLANNING 

 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) discussed the increasing 
interest in establishing marine energy projects off the West Coast and encourages 
the Council to remain engaged with this issue and marine spatial planning.  The 
CPSAS commends efforts to improve coordination with agencies such as the Bureau 
of Ocean Energy Management.  The CPSAS recommends that the Council consider 
the future formation of an ad hoc committee to address the issues of marine energy 
projects and their siting as a means of increasing stakeholder involvement without 
additionally burdening existing Advisory Bodies. 
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